Lindsey Blecher

From: Lindsey Blecher

Sent: Friday, 16 October 2020 2:45 PM

To: Shaun Williams

Cc: Chris Ritchie

Subject: Shoalhaven Starches Mod 17 - Clarification
Attachments: MEETING WITH DEPARTMENT 20201013.pdf
Hi Shaun,

Please find attached the transcript from the meeting between the Department and Commission on 13 October
2020.

In addition to confirming that the proposed car park is located in the Environmental Farm area of the site, could you
also please explain the Department’s consideration of the permissibility and potential impacts of the proposed car
park.

Could | please ask that you provide a response by 5pm on 20 October 2020.

Kind Regards,

Lindsey Blecher
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